Development Clerk

From: Trost, Gregory J (DOT) <Gregory.Trost@dot.ny.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 2:45 PM

To: ‘devclerk@townofcanandaigua.org’

Subject: CPN-20-015

Greetings,

Thank you for sending the plan on the above referenced project for review. This is the first I've seen this proposal. The
way this is to work — the client’s engineer submits this proposal to us for a concept review. Then the decision is made if
this is possible, how many lanes, and size of lanes, and any other highway mitigations that need to happen. A permit
would then be required for this project. Please send them our way to start the process.

Thank you for allowing me to comment.

Sincerely,
Greg

Greg Trost

Assistant Resident Engineer

New York State Department of Transportation
125 Parrish Street, Canandaigua, NY 14424
(585) 396-4957 | gregory.trost@dot.ny.gov
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